
 
November 15, 2012 
 
Mr. Ron Paolini 
County of Marin 
Department of Parks & Open Space 
3501 Civic Center Drive #415 
San Rafael, California 94903 
 
Re:  CSA 33/Village Green I & II 
 
Dear Mr. Paolini,  
 
Mr. Michael Mitchell, Secretary of the CSA 33/Village Green I & II presented the 
blueprint landscape improvements for the Village Greens I & II to the Stinson Beach 
Village Association at their monthly community meeting held on November 3, 2012.  
The landscape improvements included a list of revisions/remodeling proposals for the 
two parks. 
 
The Stinson Beach Village Association would like to go on record with the Department 
of Parks and Open Space in support of the landscape plans as presented. The SBVA is 
also in support of tree and shrub removal as well as gopher eradication. 
 
The proposed changes to the Village Green I & II will dramatically enhance the beauty of 
the village of Stinson Beach and provide a wonderful and well-maintained playground for 
all future visitors. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
The Stinson Beach Village Association Board 
Tara Evans 
Mike Matthews 
Larry Crutcher 
Christine Ruppe 
Sam Matthews 
Belinda Zell 
Don Anderson 
Donna Andrews 
Terry Bryant 
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